From:Margaret RichardsonSent:13 January 2017 11:02To:Meynell, Charlotte

Subject: Re: Flat A, 5 Mornington Terrace, NW1 7RR; Application 2016/5846/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Charlotte,

Thank you for writing. We still stick to our original criticism - the extension is too large.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Richardson, Co-Chair of the Camden Town CAAC On 6 Jan 2017, at 15:01, Meynell, Charlotte wrote:

```
> Dear Gordon and Margaret,
> Many thanks for your email and I apologise for my delayed response.
> The applicant had previously indicated that they were considering
> withdrawing their application, and I have only just received
> confirmation that they would in fact like to proceed.
> I have discussed the application with a senior colleague and we do not
> have any issues with the depth of the proposal. However, if you are
> still concerned with the size of the proposed extension, please could
> you submit a formal consultation response so that your comments can be
> considered when deciding the application.
> Many thanks and please let me know if you have any further queries.
> Charlotte Meynell
> Junior Planning Officer
> Regeneration and Planning
> Supporting Communities
> London Borough of Camden
> Telephone: 020 7974 2598
             camden.gov.uk
> Web:
> 2nd Floor
> 5 Pancras Square
> London N1C 4AG
> Please consider the environment before printing this email.
> From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your
> neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out
> about planning applications:
        on new improved posters on lamp posts
> *
       by signing up to planning e-alerts
       in the planning section of the Camden Account
> *
       through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High
```

> You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you

```
> know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Margaret Richardson
> Sent: 19 December 2016 12:16
> To: Meynell, Charlotte
> Cc: gordon macqueen;
                                              Anthony Stoll; Penny Jones
> Subject: Flat A, 5 Mornington Terrace, NW1 7RR; Application
> 2016/5846/P
> Dear Charlotte,
> We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.
> We suggest that the proposed design should be changed as the extension
> really does destroy the size of the garden. Could we suggest that the
> proposed extension be made much smaller?
> Yours sincerely,
> Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town
> CAAC,
> 31 Oval Road,
> London NW1 7EA
> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally
> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for
> the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the
> sender and delete the material from your computer.
```